
 
’For I know the plans I have for you,’ declares the Lord. ‘Plans to prosper you and not to harm you. Plans to 

give you hope and a future.’ (Jeremiah 29:11) 

Dawpool C.E (Aided) Primary School 
 

. . . Growing the Fruit of the Spirit 
 

‘The Fruit of the Spirit is Love, Joy, Peace, Patience, Kindness, Generosity, Faithfulness, Gentleness & Self Control’ 
(Galatians 5:22-23) 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
18th January 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Foundation 1 Provision 

I hope this letter finds you safe and well. Thank you so much for your continued patience and support 
during this difficult time. 

Having established our provision in school with our key worker and vulnerable children we are now 
in a position to review our Foundation 1 (nursery) offer. 
 
You will be aware the government guidance clearly states,  

 
“People should stay at home if they can.” 

 
I want to reassure you that as your child is on roll, their place in Foundation 1 is guaranteed. We 
understand that you may choose to keep your child at home at this time and access home learning 
provision and we will continue to support you and your family as always. 
 
However, if you would like your child to attend Foundation 1 during this period of national lockdown, 
please email schooloffice@dawpool.wirral.sch.uk to let us know. We will then contact you 
individually to clarify your requirements.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
David Burrows 
Headteacher   

Dawpool C.E. (Aided) Primary School 
School Lane 
Thurstaston 
Wirral 
CH61 0HH 
0151 648 3412 
schooloffice@dawpool.wirral.sch.uk 
www.dawpool-ce.eschools.co.uk 
 
Head Teacher: Mr D. Burrows MA, NPQH 
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